
This week in the Parish 

Vigil Mass of Sunday 
Saturday  
6.00pm Mass 
 
Sunday:   
11.00am  Mass  
5.00pm Station of the Cross and 
Benediction 
 
Monday:  
9.10am      Morning Prayer 
9.30am      Mass  
5.00pm      Liturgy Preparation 
7.00pm      First Reconciliation Service 
7.15pm      Pro Life rosary Chapel House 
8.00pm      Group Meeting in Hall  
 
Tuesday: 
Feast of St. Patrick 
8.30am   Mass in School 
9.10am      Morning Prayer  
9.30am   Mass 
7.00pm   Mass  
 
Wednesday 
Opt. Comm. of St. Cyril of Jerusalem 
9.10am      Morning Prayer      
9.30am      Mass  
7.30pm      Lectio Divina, Chapel House    
7.00pm      Penitential Service, St. Jude’s
  
                    
Thursday : 
Solemnity of St. Joseph 
Prayer for vocations to the priesthood  
9.10am     Morning Prayer 
9.30am     Mass  
10.15am -11.15am  Rosary and Adoration of 
the Most Blessed Sacrament 
11.40am   Daily Prayer & Benediction 
7.00pm     Mass 
8.00pm     PPC Meeting 
 
Friday:  
8.30am    Stations of the Cross in school 
9.10am    Morning Prayer 
9.30am    Mass  
 
Saturday:  
9.10am    Morning Prayer 
9.30am    Mass 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation                                
Saturday:  
10.30-11.00am 
5.15-5.45pm  
Sunday: 
10.30-10.45am 
 
 
 
 

Anniversaries: 
Dorothy McCluskey, Ellen McPake, Winifred 

Mullen, May Mahoney, Victor Dickson, 
Rachael Boland 

   Sick: 
Fr. Noel Barry, Franco Leto, Billy Kerr, Cathy 

Taylor, Jamie Daly, John Hamilton 
 
 
 
 

The Second Collection this week is for SCIAF 
 

Laetare Sunday is the 4th or middle 
Sunday of Lent, and is a Sunday of joy. 
Lent is half over, and Easter is enticingly 
near. It takes it’s name the first words 
of the Intoit (Entrance Antiphon) at 
Mass “Laetare Jerusalem” - “Rejoice, O 
Jerusalem.” As it is mid-Lent Sunday, 
and flowers are permitted on the altar, 
and music may be used. This Sunday is 
marked by a relaxation of the 
penitential character of the Lenten 
season. In church, flowers may be used 
to adorn the altar on this day. . This 
Sunday was formerly called "Laetare 
Sunday" since its mood and theme was 
one of hope and rejoicing that Easter 
was near. In the reformed calendar this 
Sunday is not different from the other 
Sundays of Lent even though the 
entrance antiphon for the day still 
begins with the Latin word "Laetare" 
and the vestments worn by the 
celebrant are rose-coloured, not violet. 
The day is referred to also as Mothering 
Sunday. We rejoice and give thanks to 
God for the gift of life, and for our 
mother’s, living and dead, through 
whom God gave us this precious gift. 
We pray in a special way for all mothers 
who grieve and mourn for the loss of 
their children and for all those who 
grieve and mourn for children who 
suffer from the many forms of addiction 
which scar family life today. 
 
Parish Small Groups at the last meeting 
of the PPC, an inordinate amount of 
time had to be spent discussing the 
organisation of the parish finances and 
administration of the parish. In light of 
this, having discussed the matter with 
Calum Macaulay, chair of Fabric & 
Finance and John McKenna, chair of 
PPC, a steering group consisting of 
myself, Calum Macaulay, John 
McKenna, Eileen Forsyth, Eddie Mullen 
and Frank Connelly has been formed. As 
a fruit of our discussions, we have 
drawn up norms governing the 
organisation of and financial 
intromissions of parish small groups.  A 
meeting will be held in the Church hall 
on Monday 16 March at 8pm. Groups 
that I am aware of and who should be 
represented at the meeting are: Light of 
Life; HCPT; Pro-Life; Divine Mercy; 
SVDP; Justice and Peace; Adult Special 
Needs; Social Committee; Youth Zone; 
Youth Choir Group. 
 
Music Ministry within the parish What 
we need above all is live music, and we 
do know that within the community 
that there are people with that talent. 
Please think about your talents and 
about offering them in the service of 
Christ and his Church. Perhaps some of 

you might want to sing together as a 
group, lead as cantors, some of you may 
want to sing the psalms. Please think 
about your gifts and talents and use 
them for the praise and glory of His 
name. Any ideas/suggestions, please 
talk to myself or a member of the PPC. 
 
Reconciliation Service Please come 
along to support the children who are 
making their First Confessions. There 
will be 3 other priests - Fr. John 
Campbell, Fr. Paul Gargaro, Fr  Stephen 
Dunn. After the Confessions of the 
children and their parents have been 
heard the service will conclude, but the 
priests will remain available until all 
who desire the sacrament have received 
it. This will be the only Penitential 
Service in the parish this Lent, so please 
take this opportunity to receive the 
sacrament. 
 

Youth Choir Club 
begins this Tuesday, 
from 6-7.30pm. This 
is open to all young 
people of school 
age. After the 

singing practice, their will be a your café 
and games. So, come along, have fun 
and praise the Lord! 
 
SCIAF Special Collection As you know, 
we are celebrating this year the 50th 
anniversary of the foundation of this 
charity which has raised over £65M to 
help the poor in developing nations. In 
his letter, copies of which are available 
at the back, Archbishop Leo Cushley 
writes: 
“Today is SCIAF Sunday. SCIAF belongs 
to all of us in our Catholic community. It 
puts Catholic teaching into practice and 
shows what our faith, our prayers and 
our generosity can achieve. From 
immediate emergency responses to long
-term assistance we are helping people 
across the world to find their own ways 
to live life to the full. This year’s Lenten 
appeal is special because every penny 
in your WEE BOX or in the collection 
plate for SCIAF will be doubled by the 
UK  Government. This allows us to 
reach twice as many families , and to 
make twice as much of a difference. To 
qualify, our donations must reach SCIAF 
by 17 May, so please remember to 
count up your coins and send in the 
funds as soon as you can.” 
 
Parish Finances our thanks to Calum 
Macaulay and Frank Connelly for their 
excellent summaries of the present 
financial position of the parish. As they 
emphasised, one of the most effective 
and simplest ways of raising more 

money is through Gift Aid. If you have 
the privilege of paying income tax, 
whether on your salary or pension, you 
qualify for the scheme.  Please speak to 
myself, Calum or Frank if you would like 
to participate. If you are already a 
member please pick up the new 
collection envelopes from the porch. 
 
PPC meeting will be held on Thursday. 
If you have anything you would like to 
be put on the agenda and discussed, 
would you please put your suggestions 
in the black box. Thank you. 
 
Youth Zone update! Would all those 

who haven't already done so please 
complete the appropriate consent 
forms for your child to go to ten-pin 
bowling/Adventure Planet. The forms 
are in the porch. Please make sure you 
return them to a Youth Zone rep no 
later than this Friday 20th March. Also, 
please remember to buy raffle tickets to 
win one of our fabulously tasty 
hampers! You can buy tickets after the 
two Masses this weekend. Price £1 per 
strip. Draw will take place on Sunday 
22nd March after 11am Mass.  

St. Margaret’s Adoption and Care 
Society thank you to everyone who 
supported, in any way, the recent 
fundraising night. The magnificent sum 
of £1700 was raised. This has been 
delivered to the vey grateful team at St. 
Margaret’s. Thanks again. You are 
wonderful. Karen 

St. Patrick’s Night - the date of this 
event will now take place on Friday 20 
March. Please note this date! 
 
Sunday Café - on Sunday 14 March 
there will be a special Mother’s Day 
café after the 11am Mass. Come along 
and enjoy tea, toast, cakes and biscuits. 
£1 only. Kids eat free. 
 
Pro-Life Mass 18 March, Blessed John 
Duns Scotus, 6pm. Celebrant: Canon 
John Cunney. 
SCO Headlines 

 400th Anniversary: Pope calls Scottish 

Christians to follow the example of St 
John Ogilvie. 

 Holy Father stresses support for women. 

 University chaplaincy growth. 

 European scouting leader to visit 

Edinburgh Catholic chaplaincy. 
 

Many thanks 
First Collection 
GAD:£310.00 
SDS: 260.07 

Sick & Retired Clergy 
GAD:£217.50 
SDS:£199.77 
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